
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 7, 2025 

 

 

Dear Families, 

A reminder that tomorrow, Wednesday, October 8th, is a WSD Divisional Wide Inservice 
Day. There will be no school for students on this day. 

We look forward to welcoming students back to school on Thursday, October 9th. 

Thank you for your attention, and please feel free to reach out if you have any questions. 

Best regards, 

Kelvin Administration 

 


